
Ms. Jane Henney, M.D. 
Commissioner Food and Drug Administration 
5600 Fishers Lane, Room 1471 
Roclville, MD 20857 

Dear Dr. Henney: 

I urge you to do all you can to follow the advice of the World Health Organization to 
terminate or rapidly phase out the use of antimicrobials for growth in livestock if they are 
also used for treatment of humans. 

Thank you for your serious attention to this matter. 

Wanda Trinkle 
9771 Spruce Lane 
Union KY 41091 

January 19,200 1 




